
Bad News! Francis surrogate to answer the dubia on Amoris Laetitia
tomorrow?
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From Rorate Caeli – Feb. 13: We are told to watch for a press conference tomorrow focused
on Amoris Laetitia. It is said to be the official reply to the four cardinals’ dubia, which will
be answered by Cardinal Francesco Coccopalmerio, President of the Pontifical Council for
the Interpretation of Legal Texts.
 

In terms of how it will happen, we are told that Cardinal Coccopalmerio’s new book on
Amoris Laetitia, written at the request of Pope Francis, will be released. Here is an excerpt: 

“The divorced and remarried, de facto couples, those cohabiting, are certainly not models of
unions in sync with Catholic Doctrine, but the Church cannot look the other way. Therefore,
the sacraments of Reconciliation and of Communion must be given even to those so-called
wounded families and to however many who, despite living in situations not in line with
traditional matrimonial canons, express the sincere desire to approach the sacraments after
an appropriate period of discernment… Yes, therefore, to admission to the sacraments for
those who, despite living in irregular situations, sincerely ask for admission into the fullness
of ecclesial life, it is a gesture of openness and profound mercy on the part of Mother
Church, who does not leave behind any of her children, aware that absolute perfection is a
precious gift, but one which cannot be reached by everyone.”

See more here.

– Originally posted at
http://rorate-caeli.blogspot.com/2017/02/important-francis-surrogate-to-answer.html
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